
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
February     
Wednesday 1 -  Nursery Parents 
      Workshop - School Hall 
      7.30 p.m. Friends of  
      St Gregory’s meeting - Guild  
                   Room   
Thursday2  -  Year 6 SATs meeting with 
       Parents -  Year 6 classroom 
Friday 3  -  Year 1 Assembly 
Monday 6 -  -   Parents meeting week -  
Friday 10      date and time as your  
       individual appointments 
Wednesday 8 -   Sainsbury’s Active Kids 2006 
         Voucher scheme starts -  see  
       attached letter 
Friday 10  -   School closes for half term 
Monday 20  -   School re-opens 
Wednesday 22 -   10.00 a.m. Year 6 Mass at  
       Church 
Sunday 26  -   First Holy Communion -  
       Presentation of children 
March 
Wednesday 1 -    10.0 a.m. Whole school Mass 
                   at Church 
 
SNOW DESK INFORMATION 
BRMB F.M. (96.4) provides an emer-
gency service for schools during severe weather con-
ditions. Only schools which are closed are broadcast. 
Please do not phone the radio station or the school.    
Beacon Radio also broadcasts information 

I ______________________________________ the parent of __________________________________ 
 
Have received the February Newsletter. Signed ________________________________________ 
 
Answer to the Quiz question is: ___________________________________________________________ 

SPORT  
In order for the after school sport clubs to take place 
and for specialist sport coaches to come into school 
to supervise P.E. it is necessary for us that pupils pay   
towards the cost. 
 
These payments are essential if we are to maintain 
the present level of Sport activities at St Gregory’s 
School. 
 
If you have not yet paid would you please send pay-
ment in an envelope clearly marked with your 
child’s name to school at your earliest convenience. 
 
      
  

SCHOOL SECURITY 
In the interest of school security may I please remind 
you to close the wooden gate by the school kitchen 
when leaving the playground. 
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ART SHIRTS 
If anyone has any unwanted large men’s shirts that 
we can have, to cut up to use as art 
shirts,  Mrs Powell would be glad to 
have them. 
Thank you 

PARKING 
It is very disturbing to see parents stopping their cars 
in the middle of Park Road, children getting out on 
either side of the car,  running across the road and 
down the school drive. 
 
May I ask parents to be more road safety conscious, 
something that we try to enforce within school. 

QUIZ QUESTION 
Out tongue detects four basic tastes - what are they? 


